
You are cordially invited to a 
community open house regarding 

Public Improvements to S.R. 315 and 
City Streets within the Vicinity of the 
North Broadway and Olentangy River 

Road Intersection 

Monday, May 22, 2017 
11 a.m. – 1 p.m. and 5 – 7 p.m. 

OhioHealth Arthur G.H. Bing, MD, Cancer Center 
500 Thomas Lane 

Lower Level, Conference Rooms A & B 
(Located across the street from Riverside Methodist Hospital) 

 
The City of Columbus, OhioHealth, and the Ohio Department of 
Transportation are collaborating on a series of public infrastructure 
projects that will improve vehicular, bicycle and pedestrian access within 
the North Broadway and Olentangy River Road corridors to 
accommodate OhioHealth’s new administrative offices and future 
redevelopment opportunities in the area. 
 
The planned improvements will enhance safety and operations on S.R. 
315, associated entrance/exit ramps and City street intersections and  
will include: 

• Roadway pavement reconstruction, resurfacing and widening 

• New roadway construction 

• Upgrades to traffic signals, signage, and median 
modifications 

• Sidewalks, curbs, curb ramps and shared-use path  

• Street lights and trees 

• Additional improvements for safety and traffic movement 
 
The projects are in the initial stages of design. Public comments and 
suggestions are encouraged during the design phase.  
 
Representatives from the City of Columbus, Ohio Department of 
Transportation and designers Burgess & Niple and Evans, Mechwart, 
Hambleton and Tilton (EMH&T), will be on-hand to answer questions. 
Exhibits illustrating proposed roadway features and property impacts will 
be on display. 
 
Media inquiries may be directed to Cynthia Rickman, Department of 
Development, City of Columbus - tel. (614) 645-8795, 
CJRickman@Columbus.gov 
 

Property owners with rental units: 
Please share this invitation with tenants. 

-------------------------------------------------------------------- 


